
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Thank you to those of you that joined us for the “Live Transition Event” on 1st July, I trust you found it 
both enjoyable and informative. For those who missed this event, please don’t worry, all of the 
information is still available on the transition portal, and can be accessed through our website 
https://www.medenschool.co.uk/forms/transition_2020.php. 

Transition for our new Year 7 pupils, has been very different this year and we have made every effort 
to ensure families continued to receive the information they require. We have received a great deal of 
feedback from parents, concerned that their child had been unable to visit Meden. We have given this 
a great deal of thought and would therefore like to offer all of our new Year 7 students the opportunity 
to attend school for one day before starting officially on the 1st September. On Friday 28th August, 
between 8:30am and 2:40pm, I would like to invite our new Year 7 students to attend a transition day 
in school. Students attending will need to wear their Meden Uniform and bring a packed lunch. They 
will also need a pen/pencil etc.  

We do appreciate that some families may have already booked a holiday and may therefore be away 
on this date (Friday 28th August) and for this reason attendance on this transition day is not compulsory. 
Instead, this day is designed for any family who feels that their child would benefit from attending 
school before the start of term, to ease any anxieties and to help them to feel more confident about 
starting the following week. 

We will be in touch again with all our parents/carers during the summer with full details about 
arrangements for the start of term once they have been finalised. This will also be published on our 
website www.medenschool.co.uk. 

To help with the planning for this day, please could you let us know whether your child will be attending 
by emailing school on office@medenschool.co.uk 

If you have any questions or queries, please contact us via email and we will be happy to help. 

Kind regards 
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